
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

2/22/2022 

Kindergarten Open House – is this 
Thursday, February 24th, at 6:30 pm.  If 
you are enrolling or considering 
enrolling your child for Kindergarten in 
2022-2023, please come to our Open 
House.  If you know anyone who has a 
child who will be entering Kindergarten 
this coming school year, please have 
them contact the school office. 
 
Spirit Day – is this Wednesday and it is 
Wacky Tacky Day.  Dress as Wacky 
and Tacky as you would like. 
 
Referral Program – Did you know that 
Emmaus offers a referral program?  If 
you refer a family to Emmaus Lutheran 
School, and they enroll and attend for at 
least 3 months, you will receive one 
month’s tuition free!  Please contact the 
office for more information. 
 
Pancake Breakfast – is NEXT Friday 
on Friday, March 4th.  To help us 
celebrate we invite you and your entire 
family to come to the Emmaus 
Fellowship Hall from 7:00-7:45 AM and 
eat some pancakes with all the fixings 
made for you by the teachers and staff. 
There will be sign up sheets for 
donations on a table out by the parking 
lot.  PLEASE make sure your 
donations are brought to school by 
Thursday, Mar. 3rd.   It will be a great 
time; just roll out of bed, come to 
Emmaus and have breakfast on us.   
 
It’s Tax Time - Wait! Before you file 
your taxes, would you consider donating 
what you would otherwise pay in 
Arizona state tax to support students at 
Emmaus? Learn more at www.acsto.org 
or stop in the office. 
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All School News 
 

  

Noon Dismissal – Next Friday, March 
4th, the entire school will be dismissed at 
12:00 pm.  The A basketball team has a 
tournament.  Due to the large number of 
athletes and siblings that will attend the 
tournament, the entire school will be 
dismissed at noon.  There will be NO 
EXTENDED CARE in the afternoon.  All 
students need to be picked up at 12 pm. 
 
It’s Shootout Time! -– On Friday, 
March 11th, we will be having our annual 
Emmaus Shootout starting at 1:45 pm.  
The shootout is an opportunity for all our 
students (Preschool-8th) to have a fun 
afternoon shooting baskets for points, 
and also enjoy food & fellowship. Our 
Shootout is used to help raise funds to 
support our sports programs and to 
allow us to purchase items that are not 
in our budget. In the past we have used 
these funds to purchase student and 
teacher laptops, woodchips, and a 
sound system. Information and donation 
forms were sent home last Monday. 
 
Mission Project – Our new Mission 
Project will be for Ministry Training in 
Ethiopia.  We will be supporting the 
Lutheran Church of Ethiopia by giving 
our offerings to help complete 
construction of a building for Maor 
Lutheran Seminary to train workers. 
 
Basketball –  
 
 

Tuesday, 2/22 A Team game home vs 
Atonement at 4:00 pm 
 

Wednesday, 2/23 B Team game home 
vs Cross of Glory at 4:00 pm 
 

Thursday, 2/24 A Team games home vs 
Grace at 4:00 pm 
 

Saturday, 2/26 B Team Jamboree at 
ALA 
 
 

Upcoming Events  
 

• Wed, 2/23 Hot 
Lunch – Cheese 
Crisp 

• Wed, 2/23 Spirit 
Day – Wacky Tacky 
Day 

• Wed, 2/23 4:00 pm 
B Team home vs 
Cross of Glory 

• Thu, 2/24 Hot 
Lunch – Turkey 

• Thu, 2/24 4:00 pm     
A Team home vs 
Grace 

• Fri, 2/25 8:30 am  
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

• Fri, 2/25 Hot Lunch 
Dominoes Pizza 

• Sat, 2/26 B Team 
Jamboree at ALA 

• Sun, 2/27 Worship 
8:00 & 10:30 am 

• Mon, 2/28 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Nuggets 

• Tue, 3/1 Hot Lunch 
Chicken Drumstick 

• Wed, 3/2 Hot Lunch 
Cheese Pizza 

• Thu, 3/3 Hot Lunch 
Mac & Cheese 

• Fri, 3/4  7 – 7:45 am 
Pancake Breakfast 

• Fri, 3/4 8:30 am  
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

• Fri, 3/4 12:00 pm 
Dismissal for all 
students – No 
afternoon Extended 
Care 

 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Eric Coda   eric.coda@yahoo.com                          
602-301-5761 

Tom Gray     tomgray1011@gmail.com                   
602-694-6681 

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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Financial Aid - If you would like to apply for 
financial aid for the last disbursement, (March, 
April, May) please pick up a form from the 
office, fill it out and write a letter to the Board 
of Education explaining your financial need. 
This paper work can be turned in to Mrs. 
Conklin in the school office. The deadline for 
the last award period is next Monday, 
February 28th.  If you submitted an application 
for the first or second award periods, you do 
NOT need to reapply.  Your application is 
considered for all 3 award periods. 
 
Create an ACSTO Family Page -  
The ACSTO Family Page is a custom page 
link you can easily share with family and 
friends to let them know how they can receive 
a dollar-for-dollar tax credit while helping make 
Christian Education affordable for your family.  
 

To set up your Family Page, log in to your 
Parent Portal, choose “Create/Manage 
ACSTO Family Page” in the left column, and 
follow the prompts. Your custom page link will 
be emailed to you within one to two business 
days for you to send to whomever you wish via 
social media, text, and email. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be held on 
Fridays at 8:30 am.  Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child that it’s 
not the amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to say 
thanks to God for all the things He has given 
us.   
 

Our next mission designation will be for 
Ministry Training Ethiopia. Our offerings so far 
are $606.38. 
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